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On 13 December 2021, Anglian Water (AW) sought to progress unresolved matters with National
Highways (NH) solicitors. Those matters were set out in the draft Statement of Common Ground
(SoCG). In summary they are:

a€¢ clarity on the powers which will be used by NH to under work on AW assets

a€¢ the loss of funding from NH which AW has to take because its assets are replaced when the
don't need to be & the consequence reduction in AW's ability to fund and undertake
environmental works elsewhere within the region

a€¢ use of the Inflow system by NH which is used by other developers and which when used then
has the flexibility to then enable matters to be progressed offline and directly with AW by NH

AW understands from a call with NH solicitors (12.12.21) that no progress has been possible on
these points. AW asks that the Examining Authority request that NH set out a response on these
points a final SoCG so that these matters may be concluded before the final deadline for the
SoCG on 15.2.22.



